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Letter or Email Response: 
i feel very strongly that our open spaces should not be built on, debden is already very over populated with 5 schools 
already along willingale road, this causes traffic chaos every morning and early evening. these schools are already over 
subscribed by hundreds of places. debden, as an estate has already been added to over the years far beyond the 
capacity it was meant for. i don't believe this short sighted piggy back over building to cut costs, works in the long 
term, with a real danger of flooding from over used drains, roads and pollution that cant cope and local facility's under 
great pressure. the council should look for outside investment to find a new site to build a new development where 
people want to live, not blight the lives of the people of debden and future generations who will end up in a concrete 
jungle with no open space.    
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